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My government also expressed concerns about  the references to other 

migration processes taking place in which we are not participating and we believe 
it is vital to recognize the sovereign right of states to regulate the entry and stay of 
foreign nationals, consistent with their national laws and international obligations.  
 

In closing, my delegation regrets the Commission was not able to reach a 
successful conclusion this year; however, we sincerely appreciate all that you have 
done to try and fin d consensus amongst the delegations. 

 
Thank you, Mr.  Chair.  


